
Meeting Highlights 
February 2019 

 
Attendance: Meeting Canceled due to weather conditions 
 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday February 17th, 8:00 AM-Noon, clean up help is always appreciated 
Social Night: Tuesday February 26th, Bar opens at 5:00 PM, Please reserve No Later Than Friday 
February 22nd, call rick at 893-0686. I know some did reserve for the January Social - Please 
Reconfirm. Those that paid in January, it will carry over to February. Speaker will be Allen Nohl 
about his rescue after a helicopter crash in Vietnam 
Badger Boys: Unfortunately, no Junior boy from Plymouth High School applied. So, James 
Annelin applied at Sheboygan North, he is the son of member Roy Annelin. We sent in the 
required $300.00 and asked North High about his application, he has been accepted. 
Plymouth Safety Patrol: The Post will be sponsoring the wreath that the Safety Patrol will place 
at the Tomb of the Unknowns at Arlington National Cemetery during their DC trip 
Executive Committee: The Committee had a special meeting at The Depot restaurant (each 
paid for their own meal). Membership was discussed since it is possible that we may not reach 
100% this year. We NEED to recruit at least Eight new members. Also, we are lagging behind in 
Renewals!! We Need your support. There was also discussion about the Post’s 100th 
anniversary in 2020. 
P.O.W./M.I.A.: Gene Blindauer reports the following recoveries for proper burial: Army- S. 
Korea 2, Army -N. Korea 1, Navy -Pearl Harbor 3, and Army Air Corps -Tarawa 1 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reports Postal Shoot will be the last week of February 
2nd District Spring Conference: Notice of election for Delegates at the March Post meeting. 
Conference will be at the Horicon Post Saturday April 27th. 
County Report: Nominations for 2nd District Legionnaire of the Year has to be submitted to 
County Commander No Later Than March 10th, 2019. County meeting Cascade Post Thursday 
March 21st, 2019 7:00 PM. Report blood donations as of 10/27/2018 to County Commander. 
For questions please call Commander DuWayne Wieck at (920) 627 – 1879 
S.A.L.: Meeting at the Post Thursday February 28th, 2019 6:00 PM 
 

NEXT POST MEETING MARCH 12th, 2019 7:00 PM 
AT ROCKY KNOLL 

 
Auxiliary Notes: 

 
Soup Extravaganza was a success, report will be presented at March meeting. Basket winners 
were:  Bear Valentine Basket- Kathy Halloran, Wine and Cracker Basket-Sheryl Polster, 
Valentine Heart Basket-Amber Provencher, Allechant Basket- Dan Iserloth, and the Old Fashion 
Bucket (donated by Random Lake Aux)- Diane Nowak. Thank you to all who put together and 
donated the baskets. Thank you also to all who helped in any way. 
The leftover chili was donated to the Police Dept and City Garage to be enjoyed during the 
snow emergency. Potato soup was sold. The Welcome Table was cancelled due to snow storm. 
Poppy Princess letters are being sent to all eligible girls 13-17. 
Next Meeting is March 4th, at 6:30PM. 
Random Lake Auxiliary is hosting a Pig Roast on Saturday Feb. 23rd, 11 to 4pm at Kegger’s 
Pub and Grill.  447 2nd Street in Random Lake. Pig Plate is $8.00 and Hot Dog Plate is $4.00. 
This Unit is reorganizing and needs our support. Please support them. They donated a basket 
to our Soup Extravaganza and came for lunch. 


